
                                                                                                    
                                                      

 

Without Prejudice 

                                                                                 [12 AUG 2022] 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Subject: Vessel Incident- ZIM CHARLESTON 7W– Preliminary Notice 

We regret to inform you that according to vessel operator, a fire incident took place on the vessel ZIM 

CHARLESTON 7W during her journey from Colombo to Nhava Sheva on Aug.08,2022. The fire has 

been extinguished.  

She has now returned to Colombo and is staying at out harbour in Sri Lanka Sea water territory, waiting 

to berth Colombo port. 

We will keep you updated once further information is available from vessel operator. 

This letter is entirely without prejudice to any and all rights, defences, limitations and immunities of the 

carrier under the contract of carriage and/or otherwise afforded all of which are expressly reserved. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Customer Service Department 

Orient Overseas Container Line (China) Co. Ltd 

(This is an electronic letter. No signature is required) 

 

 


